
 
 
25-May-2023 
 
PCN #: P-23-024608 
 
Subject : Single Wire Seal (SWS) 
 
Description of Change : This Product Change Notification (PCN) is to inform you about a supplier
base extension for the single wire seals of the mentioned part numbers, which are under the design
responsibility of TE Connectivity.
 This PCN is informational only and no further actions are necessary from your side, as this extension
does not have any impact to form, fit or function change. The material itself will remain Liquid Silicon
Rubber (abbreviation: LSR or VMQ), as stated on the general TE customer drawing.
 The PN of seal in scope of this PCN is a general sales / catalogue part. Therefore, no contractual
agreement related to sub-supplier selection is applicable. VDA 2 Trigger matrix use case 30 and PPAP
towards Customer/s are not applicable too.
 TE Change process follows a strict procedure, which fully maintains quality and ability to supply.
Internal release process is ensured by TE, including product validation.
  
 
Reason : Customer Request.The supplier base extension is needed to protect our customers and TE
Connectivity from material shortages risks and ensure deliveries. TE Connectivity continue using LSR
material for the single wire seals. All materials used have been tested according to the relevant
specifications and the product specific requirements are fulfilled.  
 
Key Dates : 
Contact By Date:01-Jul-2023 
Implementation Date:01-Jul-2023 
 
 

 
 
The dates on the product change notification (PCN) are best estimate dates determined at the time of
issuance. Actual implementation dates may vary from such dates. 
 
The change described in the PCN can be withdrawn, without notice, for any or all of the products
identified on the PCN. 
 

Product Affected Alias Part
Number

Substitute Part
Number

AliasSub Part
Number

828905-2

828905-1 80.265.00



TE Connectivity corporate policy is for PCNs to be valid for 60 days and obsolescence notices to be
valid for 180 days after date of issue. 
 
For confirmation or additional information on the change, please contact the TE Connectivity Product
Information Center at 800-522-6752 or your TE Connectivity Sales Representative. 
 
Alert document created by IHS Markit based on content provided by TE Connectivity. 
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